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CITY OF THE DALLES 

 
ADDENDUM #2 

Request for Expressions of Interest 
TONY’S BUILDING PROPERTY 

PROJECT NO. 2024-001 
 

October 4, 2024 

Dear Contractor,  

The Columbia Gateway Urban Renewal Agency is providing this Addendum to clarify or 
confirm certain provisions of the Request for Expressions of Interest for Project No. 
CGURA2024-001. This Addendum is based on questions presented to the Agency following 
RFEI publication in September 2024. None of these responses have resulted in any 
amendments to the existing solicitation or form of contract.  

1. Selection Criteria (Page 9): Preference will be given to owner-occupied proposals. 
 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Joshua Chandler, Urban Renewal Manager 


